
  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 

REDUCED -PRICE 
BREAKFAST & 
LUNCH MEALS 

ARE NOW  
FREE! 

Beginning Sept. 1, 2025 
Reduced-price-eligible students will 
continue to receive breakfast at no 

charge and will now also receive lunches for 
free in the 2025-26 and 2026-27 school 

years 

 

 

If you have questions about this program, please contact: 
Lindale Child Nutrition Department 903-881-4120  



 
 

 

2 
 

 

 
 

 


